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 Mark this date on your calendar
and don’t miss it!
December 9-11, 2011 - At the River
Country RV Park in Gadsden, AL
(256) 543-7111. Hosted by Tom &
Betty McHaney (706-356-2296) and
Jim and Barbara Bell (706-779-2647).

HAPPY THANKSGIVING EVERYONE

If  you’ve never been to the River Coun-
try Campground in Gadsden, Alabama
at Christmas time, you have missed a
real treat. Thousands of  lights reflect
across the water, multiplying the daz-
zling effect. Nighttime scenes as shown
above and below dot the landscape
adding to the holiday enchantment.

A beautifully
decorated club
house with the
“Toys for Tots”
Christmas t ree
adds to the enjoy-
ment. (Don’t for-
get to take your
toys.)

Also, each person should bring a
gift to exchange, not to exceed $10.00.

We have been known to go carol-
ing for the enjoyment of  the other visi-
tors at the park (and also for our own
enjoyment.)

Go ahead - REGISTER NOW!

OUR NOVEMBER OUTING
Fall is the perfect time for an outing. The
weather is nippy at night and brisk dur-
ing the day. From November 11th
through 13th we enjoyed our stay at the
Holiday Trav-L-Park in Chattanooga,
Tennessee. We had ten coaches
present, and our fabulous hosts made
sure we all enjoyed ourselves.

Christel & James Cason and Bob & Eileen
Clark, our hosts and hostesses.

Friday night we drove to a Greek/
Italian restaurant. Afterwards we met
at the club house for our monthly busi-
ness meeting. Our hosts served coffee
and cake, which was delicious.

Saturday breakfast of sausage,
eggs, biscuits, coffee and juice started
us off right for a day of exploring: flea
markets, aquariums, Lookout Moun-
tain, etc. There’s always plenty to do
around Chattanooga.

Saturday evening meal in the club
house was an early Thanksgiving. The
hosts made turkey, dressing, gravy, ham
and everyone brought a side dish. Af-
terwards we just talked and visited.
Youd’ve thought we hadn’t seen each
other in years.

Sunday morning we had breakfast
and devotions and headed back to our
respective homes. It was another good
one!

OUR BIRTHDAY BOY

Vice President Milton Dalton
We’re looking forward to having him
as president during 2012!

J e s s e
Chambless
held devo-
tions Sunday
morning af-
ter breakfast
before start-
ing home. It
was enjoyed
by all. A
good send
off!
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OUR GONE WITH THE WINNIES FAMILY ALBUM

JoAn & Hubert Blankenship Melva & Milton Dalton Mariana & Ernest Moosa

Christel & James Cason Bobby & Wanda Eubanks Larry & Linda Swanson

Eileen & Bob Clark Patricia & Rickey Heath Fred & Linda Tomsett
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